Magee Crazy Day
October 26, 2024
SINGLE SNACK FOOD VENDOR APPLICATION

Magee Chamber of Commerce             117 First Ave. NW                                  Magee, MS 39111
601- 849-2517 or commercechamber@bellsouth.net

Business Name_______________________________________________________
Contact Name_______________________________________________________                              
Mailing Address______________________________________________________
City________________________________State____________ Zip   ___________ 
Phone_________________________________Cell_________________________
Email________________________________Website_______________________

_______12 X 12 with electricity $125 – Snack Food Vendor Booths will be located in or near regular vendors, not in the Food Vendor sections. This type food vendor is defined as one selling one (1) snack/ specialty item. Examples: popcorn, cotton candy, kettle corn, lemonade, etc. PLEASE BRING TAPE TO
TAPE DOWN ELECTRICAL CORDS.

1. Please list all electrical needs.
__________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________
1. Please describe your booth setup and design.
___________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________
2. Please list any special requests.
___________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________
3. Please attach a detailed menu including prices.
4. Please sign and return our HOLD HARMLESS AGREEMENT.

Food Vendor space is limited this year. Acceptance is based on several criteria: date of receipt, proper mix of food vendors, previous participation, space limitations and power requirements. Please complete and return the enclosed application including fee, menu, and signed Hold Harmless Agreement to: 
Magee Chamber of Commerce
117 First Ave. NW
Magee, MS 39111

We are looking forward to a great Crazy Day for 2024!

